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PhilHealth Office Opens in
Quezon Avenue, QC

Effective Monday, December 4, 2006, the PhilHealth Regional Office-
National Capital Region/Rizal Head Office and its Central Branch will be open

to serve members and stakeholders at RAD Estate Building,1485 Quezon
Avenue, Quezon City.

We will continue to offer such services as membership registration, claims
processing, premium payment acceptance, health care provider

accreditation, marketing and information dissemination.

Also, in line with our mission to provide the best service to our stakeholders,
we are setting up here a Communication Center that will answer calls and
queries from our members in the NCR and Rizal and from the rest of the

country.

The numbers to call are 376-5344, 376-5347, 376-5345, 376-5349 to 5351.
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